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sure to visit our website at www.SouthCarolinaParks.com for up-to-date information.
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Kelsey Logan
at 23:23:16 on 12/12/2021 UTC
So I’m a little late on seeing this. But yesterday I drove to the state house to get
the park pass and was told it was the first 10 people only. I have a bout an hour
and a half drive to the state house and it was a pretty much a waste a trip. The
email that received did not say this. I arrived at the state house at approximately
1045 and was told that I was not one of the first 10 people. The lady was nice
about it I asked her about the email that I had received that did not say anything
about 10 people she said that it was an incorrect email. I’m sending a picture of
the email that I received and of the post that you all put up yesterday to
message yall.

South Carolina State Parks
at 23:23:17 on 12/12/2021 UTC
Thanks for messaging us. We will get back to you as soon as possible. In the
meantime, make sure to visit our website at www.SouthCarolinaParks.com for
up-to-date information.

Kelsey Logan
at 23:23:27 on 12/12/2021 UTC
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Kelsey Logan
at 16:08:24 on 12/22/2021 UTC
Reaching out again because I haven’t heard anything. I called the office in
Columbia and she said that someone would message me back here.

South Carolina State Parks
at 16:08:25 on 12/22/2021 UTC
Thanks for messaging us. We will get back to you as soon as possible. In the
meantime, make sure to visit our website at www.SouthCarolinaParks.com for
up-to-date information.
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